Middlebury Public Library

Teen Room Usage Policy

Use of the room will be restricted to high school students ages 13 to 18
with a student ID.

The library’s Young Adult collection will be located just inside the Teen
Room doors.

Library patrons who do not fall into the high school age category may
make book selections from this area but may not remain in the Teen

Room.

The Teen Room is open to teens at all times during the library hours.

The Library’s Code of Conduct applies to the use of this room.
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